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Important Dates 
 
 
June 29   Last Day for Students 
June 30   Last Day for Staff 
July 9th   Office Closes  
Aug. 30th Office Opens  
Sept. 7th  School Starts for Students 
 

Staffing Changes for Fall 2021 
 
This is the time of year that we learn about 
the variety of changes that can happen at a 
school. Some are pleasant and some are out 
of necessity. Regardless we will miss these 
fine teachers and thank them for their 
service to our school community and 
students. 
 
Mr. Revel- Retirement 
Mrs. Stapleton- New Assignment Principal  
Ms. Elliott- New Assignment to Vice Principal 
Mrs. Melzer-  Maternity Leave 
Mrs. Howard- Maternity Leave 
Mrs. Clarke, Mrs. Roebuck, Miss Dhaliwal and 
Ms. Rooney- End of Contract  
 
 

Principal’s Message for June 
 
I would like to start off with a message of 
gratitude towards staff, parents, and 
students for their trust as Mrs. Stapleton and 
I led them through a challenging year of 
school. It is our hope that the startup for 
school in the Fall of 2021 will be normal. At 
school we have been busy planning for the Fall 
by arranging classes, placing students into 
grades, and purchasing resources. Like the end 
of most school years some staff will be leaving 
for family leave, retirement, and or new 
challenges. This is a normal part of school life. 
As we go into the summer, please let your 
neighbors know about our great school. Our 
registration numbers are lower than expected 
especially at the kindergarten which could 
mean changes in staffing at school. It is 
important to register now rather than later as 
we plan for the Fall. 
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Around School Programming for Fall 2021 
 
Little Dreamers Before and Afterschool Care is coming to HSE for 
September of 2021. If you are interested in this program please 
contact Ms. Kirn at Info@littledreamers.ca  
  
 
 Beyond the Bell 
 
Abbotsford Parks and Recreation and HSE will 
continue to partner and provide programs for 
students afterschool. In the Fall of 2021 Beyond 
the Bell will offer 2 programs 
 
Baking Basics & Crafts  
8yrs - 12yrs 
Sep 20 - Nov 1 M 2:30pm - 4:00pm 6/$96 48227 
5yrs - 8yrs 
Sep 21 - Oct 26 Tu 2:30pm - 4:00pm 6/$96 48228 
Science Discoveries 
8yrs - 12yrs 
Nov 16 - Dec 14 Tu 2:30pm - 4:00pm 5/$66 48230 
5yrs - 8yrs 
Nov 17 - Dec 15 W 2:30pm - 4:00pm 5/$66 48231 
 
Register Here  ( Look for Beyond the Bell at Harry 
Sayers Elementary) 
 

 

HSE Playbox 
Recently the school district has 
provided an afterschool playground 
box similar to those found at other 
playgrounds. Inside the playbox is a 
variety of equipment for use after 
hours. The code for the box is 9665. 
These are to be opened by an adult. 
All equipment is to be returned to the 
playbox when finished. Please report 
any issues to our school email 
harrysayers@abbyschools.ca 
 

 
School Supplies 2021 
 
Please visit our school website to see 
and purchase student supplies for 
the coming school year. 
 
https://harrysayers.abbyschools.ca/
parents-students/supplies 
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